
 
From: Catherine Z. Davis [mailto:cathy@vermont.org]  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 10:18 AM 
To: Helen Head; Ron Wild 
Subject: S. 6 

 

Dear Representative Head and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing to thank you for your work on S. 6 and to let you know that we are 

supportive of the Administration's recommended changes to the bill.  

 

As you know, we have advocated for a level playing field between our regulated member 

lodging properties and lodging properties available on online rental platforms. We are 

hopeful that S.6 will be adopted and signed into law and we are committed to continued 

advocacy as the bill is implemented.  

 

Thank you for your continued work on this important issue.  

 

Best wishes, 

Cathy Davis 
 
Catherine Z. Davis 
Executive Vice President 
 
Lake Champlain Regional Chamber of Commerce 
60 Main Street, Suite 100 
Burlington, VT 05401 
Direct: 802-863-3489, ext. 206 
cathy@vermont.org | www.vermont.org  
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